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July 10, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

     As we embark on an exciting new school year, we are always looking for ways to enhance the 

education of our students as well as assist parents in their beginning of the school year 

preparations. Because of this, the Pickens County School System is pleased to announce for the 

upcoming school year, our schools will provide the classroom supplies that your child will need 

to complete his/her school work. While consumables such as paper, pencils, hand sanitizer, etc. 

will be provided by the school, parents are free to purchase additional items such as backpacks, 

lunchboxes, etc. if they choose. 

     We are looking forward to a positive year filled with many educational experiences for each 

and every student enrolled with us. We hope that providing students with the supplies they need 

will help accomplish this goal. 

 

Dr. Carlton Wilson 

Superintendent of Pickens County School System 

 

 

 

Board of Education 
Daniel Bell, Chair 
Delane Lewis, Vice-Chair 
Sue Finley 
Byron Long   
Katherine White 
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Tony Young 

Assistant Superintendent 
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